
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

BSIS-FT Freshmen Interview Schedule 

 

To all qualified Bachelor of Science in Information Systems (BSIS) Freshmen Applicants: 

 

We are pleased to announce the schedule for the interview portion of your application 

process.  The interviews will be held on Saturday, May 24, 2025, at CHMSU-FT, CH Building.  

 

Important Reminders: 

 

Attire:  

• Applicants are encouraged to wear smart casual attire.  

• This means clothing that is neat, presentable, and comfortable, but not 

overly formal (e.g., no suits, long sleeves, or ties) or too casual (e.g., no t-

shirts and shorts). 

 

Strict Time Schedule:  

• Applicants are required to adhere strictly to their assigned time slot and 

room assignment. 

 

Punctuality:  

• Please arrive at least 15 minutes before your scheduled interview time. 

 

Consequences of Absence:  

• Failure to appear for your scheduled interview will result in the forfeiture of 

your application.  

• We will be unable to accommodate rescheduling. 

 

 

We understand the importance of this interview in your application process.   We urge 

everyone to come on time and prepared. 

 

For any inquiries, please contact the BSIS Department at 0920-890-6535 or 

kookycordova@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you. 
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